
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Interim reports will go home by email on Wednesday using the document delivery feature of 

PowerSchool. You will need the last four digits of your child’s school ID number to open the 

document.  

 

I want to remind all of our families about the importance of school attendance. Being at school 

each day and on time is one of the best ways to ensure that your child is successful.  

 

Basketball kicks off this week with home games on Monday against St. Pius and on Thursday 

against Mendenhall. Wrestling has their first match on Thursday at Mendenhall.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


